
4. WESTERN BUS SERVICE REVIEW – RUSSLEY SERVICE

The Board was in receipt of a report by the City Streets Manager seeking the Board’s support for new
bus stops proposed as part of the extension to the current Russley service, which now terminates at
Hornby Mall.

The Board received the request for bus stops in Carmen Road, at six locations, and Masham Road, at
two locations, and referred these on to the Bus Stops and Shelters Sub-committee of the City Services
Committee.

Please Note
Please refer to the Council's minutes for the decision


